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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

To whom it may concern, 
 
 
My name is Denise Maillet. I am a  parent and a grand-parent concerned about radioactive emissions in the event 
of an accident. I’ve been working to protect the coastal environment in SE NB since 1995. After graduating 
from a course in environmental technologies I continued to stay informed on issues in our beautiful province 
and to make my voice heard. 
 
We invested in solar panels for our home several years ago and believe in alternative sources of power such as 
wind power, solar, wave… But we do not believe that this province should continue to invest in nuclear 
energies.  
 
We do not support the license renewal proposed by the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station 
and we are greatly disappointed that NB power is not doing more to increase solar, wind and other alternative 
technologies for power production in our area. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Denise Maillet 
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